
 

EMAIL 

Security/Privacy Notice 

 

Privacy laws forbid any financial organization from sending out unsolicited personal 

financial data to any individual via email.  You may have already provided us with your 

email address but due to the new privacy laws, we request that you read, complete, and 

sign this notice and return it to the school.  It assures us that you are aware of possible 

access to your email information by unauthorized persons. 

 

Please complete the following information and return this note to school immediately: 

 

I have read and understand the above statement regarding privacy issues relating to my 

family lunch account and hereby authorize O’Neill Public Schools to issue email statements 

containing personal financial data through my email address. 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________________  Date ____________________ 

 

Email 

Address:________________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                            Please print clearly 

 

Students Names:________________________________________________________________________ 

 

O’Neill Public Schools will NOT issue any email statements unless this signed consent is on file. 

 

 

 

 

 


	Signed: 
	Date: 
	Address: 
	Students Names: 


